
Classical Swine Fever, which causes deaths in pigs, is now spreading among 
wild boars, though it is harmless to humans. The disease can spread via 
infected wild boars feeding on dumped contaminated meats etc.

To keep wild boars away, close the lid of rubbish bins tightly and do not leave 
food wastes (particularly meat products) outside.

Remove the mud from your footwear before returning from visits to forests and 
the countryside.

When you find a dead or dying wild boar, please call the local government promptly.

Prevent the Outbreak of Classical Swine Fever
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